
 
 

 
 
 

URGENT BUSINESS 
 

WEDNESDAY, 8 APRIL 2020 
 
 
 
Please find enclosed Urgent Business Notice in connection with the following: 
 
The Chief Executive, in consultation with the Chair of the Appeals Committee, has agreed to make 
a decision in accordance with the City Council’s Urgent Business Procedure, Delegated powers, 
Part 2, Section 7 of the City Councils Constitution. 
 
The attached report was due for consideration by the Appeals Committee at its meeting scheduled 
to take place on 1 April 2020. The meeting was cancelled in view of the current coronavirus 
pandemic. 
 
The Chief Executive and the Chair of the Appeals Committee have asked the Council’s Tree 
Officer to carry out a review of the TPO as soon as practicable after the coronavirus pandemic and 
to provide the Appeals Committee with a report for their consideration as to whether or not the 
TPO should be varied in accordance with regulation 10 of the Town and Country Planning (Tree 
Preservation) (England) Regulations 2012. 
 
1. UB118 - TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 (AS AMENDED) 

DETERMINATION OF TPO 676 (2019) (Pages 2 - 30) 
 
 
 
 
 
Queries regarding these documents 
 
Please contact Liz Bateson - Democratic Services - telephone 01524 582047, or email: 
ebateson@lancaster.gov.uk. 
 
Democratic Services, 
Town Hall, 
Dalton Square, 
Lancaster, LA1 1PJ  
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